
 
 

 
 

The following information and documentation must be provided with the 
application before permit for Installation/Alteration of a Sprinkler System 
can be issued: 
 
Design, installation, and testing shall conform to NFPA 1, NFPA 13, 
NFPA 13D, and NFPA 13R, NFPA 24, and NFPA 25. 
 

 
One (1) set of complete plans.  “Complete” indicates that all of 

the following are present: 
 
 

1. Letter from designer indicating that plans meet all requirements of 
NH State Fire Code SAF-C-6000 as adopted and all local ordinances 
of the Town of North Hampton. 

2. Hydraulic calculations. 
3. Specification sheets for sprinklers, piping, and other devices. 
4. For backflow prevention, a letter will be submitted to the Fire 

Department showing approval of the type and location of devices by 
the local Water Company. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE:  Depending upon the scope of work, a review may 
be required by a Fire Protection Engineer (FPE) prior to acceptance by the 
Fire Department. Reviews by NH registered professional engineers with a 
specialty in Fire Protection only are acceptable. Any deviations from the 
approved plan must be submitted to the FPE of record for review, then 
stamped and submitted to the Fire Department prior to final testing. 


